## Compassionate people, dedicated to care



5 August 2024

Dear Karingal Green Residents, Families & Staff

We wish to advise you of some changes to the management at Karingal Green.

Over the last 18 months Libby Simpson has taken on the role of Acting Executive Director at Karingal Green. She has been supported by Natasha Bamber and until recently Mina Pindolia.

Recruitment for the Executive Director role was advertised internally, and we are pleased to announce the successful appointment of Natasha Bamber. As Natasha has worked at Karingal since 2020 she is familiar with not only the staff, families and residents but also the operations of Karingal. We are very excited for her promotion.

The role of Director of Nursing has also been advertised and we are again pleased to announce that Benny Devasia is the successful applicant for the South. You will know Benny who has also been at Karingal Green since 2020 working closely with Natasha. We are looking forward to this dynamic duo taking the reigns at Karingal Green and continuing to enhance the great care programme.

Mina Pindolia's role in the North is also currently being recruited for and we will advise you as soon as this has been filled, in the interim Urvashi Halai will continue to be the acting Director of Nursing.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Libby Simpson for her continued support, Libby will remain as the Executive Director of Care Services for Karingal Green.

If you have any questions regarding your loved one please do not hesitate to contact the Home. If you are visiting please introduce yourself to Natasha and Benny who will be more than happy to talk to you.

Yours sincerely

GRAEME PRIOR

**Chief Executive Officer** 

Libby Simpson
Executive Director Care Services